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Recognizing National Payroll Week
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File Number:20-0658

Type: recognition Version: 1 Status: Filed

Title
Special Recognition - Proclamation Recognizing National Payroll Week

Recommended Action
Committee Recommendation:
Not referred to a committee

City Manager Recommendation:
Proclaim September 7 - 14, 2020, National Payroll Week, celebrating America’s employees and the
payroll professionals who pay them.

Report
Issue:
Whether to proclaim September 7 - 14, 2020 as National Payroll Week.

Staff Contact:
Nanci Lien, Finance Director, 360.753.8465

Presenter(s):
Nanci Lien, Finance Director

Background and Analysis:

The City of Olympia joins communities and organizations throughout the nation in celebrating
National Payroll Week, honoring the nation’s employees who keep America working, and the payroll
professionals who pay them. National Payroll Week coincides with the week of Labor Day and
highlights the achievements and symbiotic partnerships between America’s employees, payroll
professionals and various government programs and agencies.

Payroll professionals are on the front line in helping to get America paid and keeping employees
educated and informed on how paychecks are calculated and the changes that impact their bottom
line. Together, through payroll withholding, payroll professionals contribute, collect, report and deposit
70 percent of the U.S. Treasury’s annual revenue, about $2.4 trillion per year.

In 2019, the City’s average payroll run included approximately 654 employees. Olympia’s Payroll
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team issued nearly 16,000 payments via hard copy check or direct deposit for employees’ earnings,
withholdings and deductions.

During this COVID-19 pandemic, a timely paycheck is more important than ever. Juggling the
logistics of working remotely and onsite, Olympia’s Payroll team has continued to provide critical
payroll services to assure City employees get paid correctly and on time.

Attachments:
Proclamation
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